
Be it resolved that: 

The faculty of the University of Colorado supports President Saliman and Chancellors 

Christensen, Elliman, Schwartz, Sobanet, and Interim Chancellor Schmiesing as they 

navigate the challenges presented by the change in federal administration. We stand 

ready to assist in any way we can in meeting these challenges. Furthermore, the 

Faculty Council of the University of Colorado fully supports all members of our 

community: faculty, staff, and students, and unequivocally rejects and condemns all and 

any expressions of hate directed at them, whether by politicians, journalists, or anyone 

else. Consistent with Regent Policy on nondiscrimination, we particularly condemn any 

attempts to single out and deny the rights, worth, or humanity of individuals based on 

race, color, national origin, sex, pregnancy, age, disability, creed, religion, sexual 

orientation, gender identity, gender expression, veteran status, marital status, political 

affiliation, or political philosophy. In addition, we support our community unconditionally, 

without regard to immigration status. 

 
Passed by the Faculty Council at the meeting of January 30th 2025 


